



South Tees Hospitals Charity
The James Cook University Hospital
Charity Hub - Central Mall
Marton Road, Middlesbrough, TS4 3BW
Telephone: 01642 854296
Email: charity.queries@stees.nhs.uk
Website: www.southtees.nhs.uk/charity

The Smelly Hellys

13 April 2017

Dear Mr Rourke

On behalf of South Tees Hospital Charity, I would like to thank the The Smelly Hellys for their kind donation of £100.00. As requested this donation will benefit the Cutting Edge at The James Cook University Hospital.

Please accept this letter as your official receipt; your individual receipt number is: R000081027

The generous support of individuals like you makes it possible for our hospital to help provide a level of patient care beyond which the NHS is able to provide, and will help patients and families at a time when they need the most support.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Suzi Campbell South Tees Hospitals Charity

